

The mission of the Three Village Central School District, in concert with its families and community, is to provide an educational environment which will enable each student to achieve a high level of academic proficiency and to become a well-rounded individual who is an involved, responsible citizen.

August 7, 2020

PUBLIC NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE: the Three Village Central School District's Board of Education will meet on the following date:

- BOARD OF EDUCATION INFORMATION FORUM to review and discuss the District's plan for reopening schools on <u>Wednesday</u>, <u>August 12</u>, <u>2020</u> in the Board of Education Meeting Room. The forum will begin at <u>7:30 p.m.</u> and will be streamed live via videoconference with <u>no in-person attendance from the public</u>. Access to the videoconference may be obtained here:
 - https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCPLlOrgLHZTXtPU7ixvMQSw

The forum will be recorded and will be posted within 24 hours of recording.

Unless otherwise noted, meetings are held at the NORTH COUNTRY ADMINISTRATION CENTER, located at 100 Suffolk Avenue, Stony Brook. Access to all meetings is through the North Entrance (on the right side of the building). Please check the District Website for updates on changes to time/location or cancellations.

Post: Immediately

Remove: Thursday, August 13, 2020

Kathleen Sampogna District Clerk

Cheryl Pedisich, Superintendent of Schools

Jeffrey Carlson, Deputy Superintendent

Gary Dabrusky, Ed.D., Assistant Superintendent, Human Resources

Kevin Scanlon, Assistant Superintendent, Educational Services

100 Suffolk Avenue ■ Stony Brook, New York 11790 ■ Telephone: 631-730-4000 ■ Fax: 631-474-7784